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Dear Planning Inspectorate team,

I have taken great exception to the response by the National Grid who have decided not to attend the ISH1,
IHS2 or CAHI hearings. This shows how little respect they have for you,the Planning Inspectorate.

Those living in the locality of the proposed SPR substations at Friston (Grove Wood) can now see that the
National Grid is trying to slide under the planning laws on the coattails of SPR's EAIN and EA2 wind farms.

I respectfully, expect you the Planning Authority to enlist the support of the Secretary of State to then insist/
summon/subpoena or by whatever means to get NGET to attend the Issue Specific Hearings and answers your
written questions in full.

If this does not happen, we the public will loose confidence and respect of the whole planning process.

Yours sincerely.

Charles Courage
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